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From: ERWIN ONE <erwinone923@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 11:39 AM
To: Donna Johnson; Central Permitting
Subject: Permit
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Harnett County Permit Department-

| am requesting that any and all requirements to obtain a HVAC permit/ mechanical exchange that have been submitted
by Progressive Service Company 110 Fortune Way, Raleigh, NC 27617 be denied for 98 Roosevelt Road, Erwin, NC
28339.

The documents has been fraudulently submitted without my authorized signature. No permits are to be issued for any
transactions at the residents without an official Notary of Public that bears the State of Colorado Seal.

| can be contacted directly at (303) 249-2343 should you have any questions concerning this matter.
Respectfully submitted,

Albert McNeill




